Dear Member,

You are cordially invited to attend a Special General Meeting (7.30pm) and the Annual General Meeting (8.15pm) of the Tea Tree Gully Athletics Centre, to be held at the Clubrooms on Wednesday 18th May 1994.

A Special General Meeting has been convened at the request of the Centre Management Committee to discuss the following proposals to amend the Constitution:-

Clause 17.10 (preamble): Add "President and Secretary of both sub-committees shall hold office for 2 years, being elected in alternate years. All other members shall hold office for one year."

Clause 17.10(b): Little Athletics Secretary/Registrar position to be split into two separate positions.

At approximately 8.00pm a short ceremony will be held in the gymnasium to unveil a memorial plaque, dedicated to the late Eric Matthews.

The A.G.M. will follow and an agenda for the meeting is attached.

The Centre has enjoyed a great deal of success in recent years, and this is due mainly to the immense amount of work carried out by it's members. The process of running a successful Centre begins at the A.G.M. and the attendance of members is vital. Please do not take the voluntary work in the Centre for granted — come along to the A.G.M. and be involved in another rewarding year of athletics at Tea Tree Gully.

If you would like to become a member of one of the Committees please make yourself available for nomination. You must be a financial Centre member and your nomination must be proposed and seconded by Centre members to be eligible for election to a Committee position. Details of positions available and nomination forms are available from Bruce Ainslie, Dave Parrott & Jeff Page.

Reports of the past year's activities will be available at the meeting - see you all there on Wednesday 18th May 1994.

Jeff Page Secretary

Tea Tree Gully Athletics Centre Management Committee (Phone 365.2782)